
Chevron	Engineering	Project	Management	Fellowships	
Case	Studies	in	Eng.	Project	Management	

Purpose	and	Goal	

The	purpose	of	the	Chevron	Corporation	Project	Management	Fellowship	is	to	identify	outstanding	
engineering	students	who	are	interested	in	learning	more	about	project	management	and	getting	them	
engaged	in	teaching,	research,	campus-outreach	activities,	and	other	community-based	projects.	

The	goal	of	the	Case	Studies	in	Engineering	Project	Management	program	is	to	provide	a	financial	
support	for	graduate	students	and	faculty	from	all	engineering	disciplines	in	developing	and	
documenting	project	case	studies.	While	these	project	case	studies	could	come	from	different	technical	
areas,	the	emphasis	should	be	given	to	application	of	project	management	methods	and	tools	to	solve	
the	technical	issues	and	overcome	execution	challenges,	rather	than	on	providing	technical	(discipline-
specific)	analysis	and	solutions.		

Funding	

Each	fellowship	will	be	$5,000	and	will	be	for	partial	support	of	the	student	for	one	full	academic	
semester	(i.e.	Spring	2018).		

Requirements	

1. Each	student	applicant	should	submit:	a)	completed	application	form,	as	well	as	b)	2	page	
proposal	that	reflects	the	method,	data,	and	the	timeline	for	developing	the	project	
management	case	study.		

2. Each	student	Fellow	will	be	required	to	participate	in	2-hour	training	session	for	developing	
materials	for	teaching	case	studies	as	well	as	prepare	and	give	one	or	more	oral	presentations	
describing	the	Fellow’s	case	study	development	process	to	classes,	to	Chevron	representatives,	
and	to	others.	

3. Each	student	Fellow	is	required	to	submit	the	final	report	(due	June	1,	2017)	that	includes	the	
case	study	itself,	as	well	as	describes	the	process	used	for	the	developing	the	case	study.	

4. Applicants	must	be	U.S.	citizens	or	permanent	residents.	

Application	Process	Timeline	

1. Each	student	applicant	should	submit	the	complete	application	package	before	November	15,	
2017	to	the	award	committee	chair	at:	idamnjanovic@tamu.edu		

2. The	email	submissions	should	include	the	following	text	in	subject	line:	CHEVRON	FELLOWSHIP	
APPLICATION.	

3. Announcements	of	awards	for	the	Spring	2018	semester	will	be	made	in	early	January	2018.	
4. If	there	are	any	questions,	please	contact	Dr.	Damnjanovic	at	idamnjanovic@tamu.edu	

Proposal	Guidelines	

The	proposal	should	include	at	minimum	the	following	sections:	short	case	study	project	description,	
available	data,	relevancy	to	project	management,	case	study	development	method	and	the	timeline	for	
completion	of	the	study.	


